
Hi all,  

 

I hope you are safe and well and had a good week   

 

It’s been a busy time for me this week.  I’ve been 

in school looking after the key workers children, 

started writing your reports and had a lady come 

and take Archie for a groom.  He was in 

desperate need.  The hair over his remaining eye 

meant that he could barely see anything and kept 

walking into 

doors! 

 

Here are 

the before 

and after pictures of him.  

He can definitely see 

much better now and is a 

lot happier  

 

Thomas has also been enjoying the 

sunshine.  He seems to be 

constantly sunbathing and trying 

to wind up Archie!  He’s such a 

cheeky cat.   

 

 



It would have been SATs week 

last week so I have created a 

‘fun’ lockdown version for you 

to complete.  The questions 

aren’t quite what you’d expect 

in a SATs paper.  I hope you 

have lots of fun completing.  I 

certainly did when I was making 

it.  I can’t believe some of the 

facts I learnt about the staff 

at St Joseph’s! 

Belle and George have had lots of fun putting my hair into 

crazy styles like I’ve asked you to do.  I’ll show you the photos 

when I see yours  I’ve sent one to Mr Peniket to complete 

also! 

 

The work I’ve set you this week is in a similar format as last 

week.  Please remember only do as much as you are able and to 

keep sending me photos of everything you are doing.  They 

really make our day. 

 

Have a great week Year 6.  We miss you lots and can’t wait to 

see you all soon. 

 

Sending lots of love, 

 

Mrs Lawson x 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


